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Rogich Family, students and community: 
 
My heart is so full today.  As we all struggle with the COVID pandemic as it continues to keep us from being together as friends 
and families, as it continues to keep us from enjoying so many things in life that we once enjoyed, and as it continues to keep us 
on our toes, wondering and worrying if life will ever be the same, I am so proud of our Rogich Family and Community. We all 
came together today to keep an ongoing awareness of one thing for certain.  Together, we learned more, we gave support, 
kindness and love to "Keep Memory Alive." 
  
Within our own Rogich Family, and community, we have many struggling with Alzheimer's disease and other forms of brain 
disorders. Our students, staff, parents and friends opened their hearts today to those who experience life with loved ones who 
suffer from such a terrible disease. We came together to show our love and support to the caregivers, to the families, and to each 
other, knowing this terrible disease could strike any one of us over time. We came together to learn and grow and realize that we 
can help Keep Memory Alive. Thank you to all of you. The COVID pandemic may keep us apart physically, but our hearts 
came together to make a difference. 
  
The Rogich Family and Community donated just over $7,000 for the Caregiver Program at the Cleveland Clinic, Lou Ruvo 
Center for Brian Health. The Caregiver Program, which is an arm of the Keep Memory Alive Foundation, relies on donations 
every year.  Our donations will directly support the caregivers and the families with resources, educational tools, and with the 
love and support that is so necessary. 
 
Throughout the day, I watched our creative teachers build lessons around brain health, we all viewed student-created videos and 
slide presentations to teach us about brain health, encouraging us to be involved.  I watched our students encourage one another 
to make a donation, some of them even a second donation, and when I saw the excitement in their virtual eyes as the day went on 
and we were so close to, and then exceeded our goal, and most of all, when you could feel the love even through distance 
learning when teachers and students shared how their families were impacted when a loved one was diagnosed with Alzheimer's 
Disease, it was a great day at Rogich Middle School 
 
As you know, we were in a fun competition with other middle schools.  The donations from our students, staff and parents far 
exceeded our goal. You made me proud to be a Rough Rider and the Principal of such an amazing school 
community.  One school however, ended the day with a higher amount than ours.  A $5,000 donation from a school namesake 
put them over the top by just a few dollars.  Congratulations to them for their amazing efforts.  They too were so supportive and 
kind. 
 
Perhaps it should not be a contest at all, but rather a blessing knowing we all came together to Keep Memory Alive.  Keep 
Memory Alive is all about winning the fight. Thank you to Fertitta, Molasky and Faiss Middle Schools. We are a great team. We 
all won. More importantly, the caregivers won our support. 
  
To our Rogich Family, I love and appreciate each one of you. You are MY heroes. Have a wonderful holiday season.  When I 
count my blessings, you will be at the top! 
 
Suzie Harrison-Rollins 
 

 


